
$579,950 - 1214 199th Street Ct E, Spanaway
MLS® #2286839 

$579,950
4 Bedroom, 2.5 Bathroom, 2,000 sqft
Residential on 0.19 Acres

Bethel, Spanaway, WA

Discover modern elegance & comfort in this
stunning new construction home!Boasting 4
bedrooms,2.5 baths +loft area,this home is
thoughtfully designed w/style & function.Open
concept floorplan w/formal front living room &
dining area.The heart of the home is the open
kitchen,w/gorgeous quartz
countertops,backsplash,stainless steel
appliances.The cozy great room is perfect for
entertaining w/fireplace. Patio to the large
fenced backyard. Upstairs, you'll find all 4
bedrooms and a loft, providing extra space for
work & play. The large primary suite offers a
private bath w/large shower,walk in closet.
Mini split a.c to keep you cool!Nestled in a
quiet cul-de-sac, this home is conveniently
located close to military bases, shopping, and
more

Built in 2024

Essential Information

MLS® # 2286839

List Price $579,950

Sale Price $579,950

Price Per SqFt $290

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 2.5

Full Baths 2

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 2,000



Acres 0.19

Year Built 2024

Type Residential

Sub-Type Residential

Status Sold

Community Information

Address 1214 199th Street Ct E

Area 99 - Spanaway

Subdivision Bethel

City Spanaway

County Pierce

State WA

Zip Code 98387

Amenities

Parking Spaces 2

Parking Attached Garage

Garage Spaces 2

Interior

Interior Features Bath Off Primary, Double Pane/Storm Window, Dining Room, Fireplace,
Vaulted Ceiling(s), Walk-In Closet(s), Walk-In Pantry

Appliances Dishwasher(s), Disposal, Microwave(s), Stove(s)/Range(s)

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 1

Fireplaces Electric

Exterior

Exterior Features Wood Products

Lot Description Cul-De-Sac, Paved, Sidewalk

Foundation Block

School Information

District Bethel

Additional Information

Days on Market 350

Cumulative Days on Market 350

Days on Website 311



HOA Fees $17

HOA Fees Frequency Monthly


